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My name is Chandra Warren and I along with many others are writing to voice our 

concerns about capping of pay that bill HB 2655 will allow is passes. As the cost of 

living is continuing to rise, this will he a drastic mishap if pay is reduced or capped. 

As many of us are already facing difficulties maintaining our household and living 

expenses, this change in salary will force us to make changes to our lifestyles 

because we will not be able to sustain our current living situation. Capping of pay will 

also lead to high turnover rates. High turnover rates will force the loyal employees 

who choose to continue to work, to have to work longer hours, and this can lead to 

stress and other health issues. We are asking that this bill be buried and not passed 

into existence. This is not the answer  


